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SOUTH WESTERN HIGHWAY, HEAVY HAULAGE TRUCKS 
Petition 

MR P.D. OMODEI (Warren-Blackwood - Deputy Leader of the Opposition) [4.18 pm]:  I present the 
following petition - 

To the Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly in Parliament assembled. 

We, the undersigned, say that we wish to express serious concern regarding the dramatic increase in 
heavy haulage trucks that will be carting woodchips through Bridgetown on the South West Highway as 
a result of the closure of the railway line between the Diamond Mill site and North Greenbushes.   

Now we ask that the Legislative Assembly direct the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure to clearly 
state the Government’s intention in regards to the heavy haulage trucks travelling through Bridgetown 
and the proposal for the establishment of a new heavy haulage route. 

Your petitioners therefore humbly pray that you will give this matter earnest consideration and your 
petitioners as in duty bound, will ever pray. 

The petition bears 39 signatures and I certify that it conforms to the standing orders of the Legislative Assembly. 

[See petition 10.]  
 


